
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
February 10, 2015 
 
Mr. Carl Wheatley 
City of Malvern 
P.O. Box 638 
Malvern, AR   72104 
 
RE: NPDES Permit No. AR0034126, AFIN 30-00040 
 
Dear Mr. Wheatley: 
 
The Department received and reviewed the CAP dated October 22, 2014 for the above 
referenced facility. ADEQ appreciates your efforts to improve your collection system and 
expects those efforts to continue in the future. ADEQ requests that you submit an Annual 
Report, detailing work that has been undertaken in this regard; including planned future work 
with a milestone timeline. Please submit the Annual SSO Report by January 31st for the 
previous year beginning January 31, 2016. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Should you have any questions, feel free to contact 
me at 501-682-0636 or you may e-mail me at porterg@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gina Porter 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 


